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It has been an eventful week at Akrotiri this week. It all started with mysterious footsteps found throughout
the FS2 classrooms, which the children quickly identified as bear prints, and a bear hunt ensued. | was soon
alerted to the fact that bears of ‘Goldilocks’ fame had been captured and interrogated. | am pleased to report
that the interrogation was gentle and the bears were fully co-operative.

Later in the week, Y6 appeared to have time travelled to Ancient Greece. The costumes and spirit, which was
entered into by staff and pupils, made for an excellent day which enhanced the current unit of study. Staff
worked hard to present an interactive day that included cooking, knee boxing and traditional Olympic events.
The enthusiasm displayed and knowledge gained was admirable. Thank you to those involved.

We also had a visit this week from HQ staff, who were very impressed with the direction of travel and progress
made since the last visit earlier in the year. | am extremely proud of the children and staff, who have been
central to the rapid progress and of the pride and respect that they demonstrate for the school. Well done
everyone! This sentiment was mirrored by Mrs Wigston, who represented the CAS during her visit on Monday.
It was a pleasure to meet her and show off our wonderful school.

Finally, please could you be mindful of the parking around school during pick up and drop off times. The car
park near the station sports fields are now open again, which gives a little more access away from the car park
opposite the main school entrance. Please ensure that you leave clear access for disabled parking places.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Best wishes,

Ben Turner
Headmaster




